

Millennium Physician Group 6321 Daniels Parkway, Suite 200 Fort Myers, FL 33912

July 9, 2019

Dear Robbie,

I wanted to take the opportunity to say thank you for all the assistance and support you provided during your summer internship with the TIS Department.

Your team members and senior leadership have nothing but positive things to say when it comes to your willingness to do what it takes to get the job done, your eagerness to learn something new and the relationships you built during your time here.

We've spoken before about our mission statement; serving those who serve our patients. You have certainly lived up to and been an example of that mission statement in action.

We wish you all the best in your academic and professional endeavors in the future, and you have an open- ended invitation to return should you choose. If you need a reference, letter of recommendation, etc., please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly.

Again, thank you for all the hard work and dedication you put into our team this summer. Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeffrey Nelson

Chief Information and Innovation Officer

6321 Daniels Parkway, Suite 200

Fort Myers, FL 33912

Direct: (239) 308-0000

Office: (855) 674-7400 ext. 110100